
Notice of Special Meeting – March 27, 2018 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Cramerton will hold a special meeting at 8:00 a.m.  
on Tuesday, March 27th, in the Council Chambers at Town Hall for the purpose of holding a 
workshop to discuss the FY18/19 budget and such other business that may be considered with 
consent of the Board.  If you need an auxiliary aid or other accommodations in order to attend 
or fully participate at this meeting, please contact the clerk’s office as far in advance of the 
meeting as possible so that your request can be considered.   
 

Wilene Cunningham 

Town Clerk 

704-824-4337 


